
	
 

 
 

“Social Norms, Social Change” course:  
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

1. How is the course scheduled? How much of a time commitment is it? 
The class is begins every three weeks with given start dates and suggested deadlines. There are four modules in the 
course, and each module is one week long. The time commitment is for 90-120 minutes per week.  There are 
four weeks, thus the class will likely take no more than eight hours total. You can take the course at your own 
pace but if you do not meet the suggested deadlines, your progress in the course will be saved and you will 
automatically be rolled over into the following cohort. 

 
2. How is the course evaluated? 

Each week will have multiple graded quizzes.  Students complete the course when they successfully pass all graded 
exercises at the level of 70%.   
 

3. Is there an upper limit to the number of participants who can take the course? 
No, there is no limit to how many participants can take the course. Come join in!  
  

4. Is the course syllabus available for viewing? 
Yes, you can find it on the homepage of the course. 
 

5. I have heard that the course and a certificate of completion is free for UNICEF. How do I properly 
sign up for the course and ensure I will receive a free certificate of completion?  
Please refer to the next page and follow the instructions outlined. 
 

6. If I took Social Norms, Social Change I and did not receive a Coursera Verified Certificate, will I 
be able to receive it using these new invitation links? Will I have I have to take the course again? 
If you started or completed Social Norms, Social Change I and did not receive a Coursera Verified Certificate, you 
will be able to obtain one using the process outlined above in question #5. Using the invitation links do not affect 
your progress in the course. 
 

7. If the course is free for UNICEF staff – is it also free for UNICEF partners or governments 
working with UNICEF? If so, same questions as above apply. 
Currently, only those with @unicef.org email addresses will be able to access the free offering from Coursera. 
Other UN Staff & partners may take the course by either auditing it, or paying the full premium price for the 
Coursera Verified Certificate. 
 

8. Who do I contact if I have more questions? 
Please contact Dylan Welch at dwelch@unicef.org 

  


